Rob Stokes

25 January 2019

Mr Colin Haskell

President

Scotland Island Residents’ Association
PO Box 70 -
CHURCH POINT NSW 2105

Dear Mr Hyk/ell, ﬁ&a,

Thank you for providing an update regarding the proposed Scotland Island Traffic Management Plan currently being
prepared by Northern Beaches Council.

| appreciate your kind words and | thank you for your ongoing service and contribution to the Scotland Island
community.

As you are aware, last year | met with representatives of the Scotland Island Residents’ Association, Roads and
Maritime Services, Northern Beaches Council and NSW Police to discuss the present situation regarding vehicles
and roads on Scotland Island. | understand the ongoing concerns amongst community members in relation to

unregistered vehicles and | appreciate that additional road improvements remain a priority.

| look forward to learning the details of Northern Beaches Council’s Management Plan and | will be pleased to
support any funding submissions it presents to the NSW Government.

| am also pleased that Scotland Island’s wastewater feasibility study is underway and | look forward to the
outcomes.

Thank you again for your service to our community.

Yours sincerely,

vz

ROB STOKES MP
MEMBER FOR PITTWATER

1725 Pittwater Road MONA VALE NSW 2103
Phone: 02 9999 3599 Fax: 02 9999 0922 Email: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.éu
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